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The deadline to send in your nominations for the Lucille
Tendler Community Service Award has been extended to 

Wednesday, March 31.

2020 was an unexpected year for everyone, but many Bergenfield
residents have stepped up to help our community. Help us

acknowledge their services to Bergenfield by nominating them for the
Lucille Tendler Community Service Award. 

 
Pending the public health crisis, the recipient will be presented with

their award in April 2021.

Learn more about the Lucille Tendler Community Service Award and
find the nomination form on our website at:

https://www.bergenfieldlibrary.org/2020-lucille-tendler-
community-service-award/
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